
 

 

 

 

Key Dates for Parents/Carers 

November - Mental Health Month  
Thursday 4th November - Diwali (non-uniform day)  
Friday 5th November - Guy Fawkes Day  
Tuesday 9th November - Reception Open Day (10am - 11am - online)  
Monday 15th November - Nursery Open Day (10am - 11am - online)  
Mon 15 - Fri 19th November - Anti-Bullying week & Road Safety week  

 

Important Information 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

 

Welcome back and I hope you all had a lovely half-term break.  

 

It is Diwali on Thursday 4th November - Diwali is a festival of lights and one of the major festivals 

celebrated by Hindus, Jains, Sikhs and some Buddhists. On this special occasion, we will be having 

a non-uniform day and we would like to encourage as many of the children to wear traditional 

clothes.  

 

We would love to see what you and your families get up to for Diwali and show our children. 

Moreover, we would love to have one Sikh parent and one Hindu parent film a short video 

explaining what Diwali is and how they celebrate it.  

 

As Diwali and Bonfire night are the day after each other, there is no doubt that there will be a lot 

of beautiful and colourful fireworks going off. Please let this serve you as a reminder to be SAFE 

when dealing with and around fireworks.  

 

We are aware that any change to the school day will have positives and some setbacks. Please 

can we get through the week and review…if you have any issues please let us know on Thursday. 

Thank you for your patience, we too would like nothing more than to return to the way things 

were.   

 

Just a quick reminder that any parents can park in the parent car park. 

 

In other news, we are taking part in Mental Health Month during November. This is to really place 

emphasis on why our mental well-being is important and ways to support us through positive 

mind framing, exercise and connections with our spirituality. 

 

 

 

Parent/Carer Newsletter  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Lastly, we will be saying goodbye to Miss Brian this week as she embarks on her maternity leave 

to rest before the arrival of her first baby. We wish her and her partner all the best and look 

forward to hearing about the new arrival. 

 

Miss Mehat  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Messages & Reminders 

 
Nursery & Reception Open Days  
We have another set of Open Days scheduled for new prospective Nursery & Reception Parents. 
Due to Covid-19 cases rising again, we will be holding these two sessions online via Teams. Below 
you will find more details:  
 
Tuesday 9th November - Reception Open Day (10am - 11am)  
Link to join the session: Click here to join the meeting  
 
Monday 15th November - Nursery Open Day (10am - 11am)  
Link to join the session: Click here to join the meeting 
 
Miss Shafiq  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ZWVjZDM1MzktODU2Yy00NTk4LWFiMGYtZjdjZmI1MDYyMzI3%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%226b7fb024-773c-488e-b5be-debb6057ef78%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22eb79cf14-2bbd-476d-8e0a-7dc64486c1e8%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_OTFjM2I3ZTItMGFiMi00MmJmLWFkMjgtOGI2MDgzM2IwM2M2%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%226b7fb024-773c-488e-b5be-debb6057ef78%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22eb79cf14-2bbd-476d-8e0a-7dc64486c1e8%22%7d


 

 
 
 
 
 
School Council  
The following children have been appointed positions on the School Council: 

• Chair – Simrina  
• Vice Chair – Vaneeza  
• Secretary – Aziz  

A huge well done to you, we are looking forward to seeing what ideas the School Council comes 
up with. 
 
Miss Brian  
 
Well Done 
A BIG well done to Omar (Year 4) who was awarded the U9s Core Values green lace by the Slough 
Rugby Club. The Core Values green lace is awarded to the player that has best 
demonstrated Rugby’s Core Values of Teamwork, Respect, Enjoyment, Discipline and 
Sportsmanship. Keep up the great work!  
 
Slough Rugby Club 
 
Slough Town FC Partnership  
As part of Slough Town FC's agreement with Slough Borough Council schools are offered 50 free 
tickets to every home league game to Slough school children. This has been done for a number of 
years via individual approaches to schools. This will now be offered onto a digital platform. 
Please see the attached flyer for more information. 
 
Slough Borough Council  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Awards & Honours  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From all the staff here at Wexham Court Primary 

School…  

 

 

 


